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To whom it may concern, 

 
The Tulelake Multi-County Fire District (TMCFD} would like to acquire the 1985 

Chevrolet pickup VIN#1GCHK33M9FS1722021 from the Pleasant Valley Fire Department 
within Siskiyou County General Fire. The TMCFD would like to acquire the vehicle, if 
possible, in our new 501(c)(3) name of Tulelake Emergency Services Foundation(TESF). Not 
only would this vehicle aid in need of small fires for the department if needed, but mainly 
serve as a unit: that the foundation can use for their community fundraisers and eventually to 
help the community in times of disaster. With our recent snow storms this winter, the town and 
community of Tulelake realized the extreme need for an additional snow plow truck and this 
vehicle would suit that perfectly. This includes the approx 120 sq miles in our jurisdiction as 
well as the larger service area we cover in Siskiyou and Modoc county. The TMCFD would 
greatly appreciate the donation of this vehicle in the name of TESF, but if not possible would 
also accept it in the name of TMCFD. Thank you for your consideration in helping out the 
Tulelake community. 

 

Nick Scott, TMCFD Chief. 
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